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SHERWOOD 

DATE:   02.22.21 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

As part of Metropolitan Land Group’s ongoing planning and due diligence related to its 

Sherwood community land holdings west of Hwy 99 near the new high school, we conducted 

public opinion research from February 6-11, 2021 to measure public attitudes about the future 

of the community. We completed 181 interviews among likely voters. The survey has a margin 

of error of +/- 7.00%  

 

MAJOR TAKEAWAY:  

VOTERS WANT TO SEE A NEW RESIDENTIAL NEIGHBORHOOD DEVELOPED AROUND 

THE NEW SHERWOOD HIGH SCHOOL 

Overall, Sherwood residents strongly prefer the development of new residential neighborhoods 

and housing over businesses and offices. Specifically, they favor a new, carefully planned 

neighborhood on the land near and around the new Sherwood High School. Residents believe 

the city council should move forward this year to bring land near the high school inside the city 

limits and urban growth boundary so it can be planned and developed over the next 15-20 

years.  

 

By a 2-1 margin, residents have a favorable opinion of the city council and, importantly, those 

who have a favorable opinion of the council are more likely to support moving forward to create 

a new neighborhood around the high school. Finally, residents strongly believe that a new 

residential neighborhood around the high school will generate tax revenues to support schools 

and local services and that the area will be carefully planned and slowly built over 15-20 years.  

 

THE SHERWOOD CITY COUNCIL IS VIEWED FAVORABLY 
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VOTERS SUPPORT EXPANDING THE CITY WEST OF HWY 99 TO ALLOW 

DEVELOPMENT OF LANDS AROUND THE NEW SHERWOOD HIGH SCHOOL 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VOTERS SUPPORT CREATING MORE HOUSING OVER LIMITS ON FUTURE GROWTH 
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VOTERS WANT THE CITY TO MOVE AHEAD NOW TO CREATE A NEW NEIGHBORHOOD 

AROUND THE HIGH SCHOOL 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VOTERS WANT A RESIDENTIAL NEIGHBORHOOD AROUND THE NEW HIGH SCHOOL 
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VOTERS WANT TO SEE A PEDESTRIAN BRIDGE AND NEIGHBORHOOD HOUSING 

CHOICES AROUND THE NEW HIGH SCHOOL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VOTERS ARE CONFIDENT A NEW HIGH SCHOOL NEIGHBORHOOD WILL BOOST TAX 

REVENUES AND WILL BE CAREFULLY PLANNED 

 

 


